2023-2024 Historian and Media Relations Year End Report

District: Chairman:

Auxiliary Name and Number:

Capture Auxiliary History
How did your auxiliary capture the history of your auxiliary’s previous year? Send any
examples with your report.

Websites and Social Media — Does your auxiliary have:

Facebook Page: Auxiliary Joint with Post None
Website: Auxiliary Joint with Post None
Instagram: Auxiliary Joint with Post None
Other: Auxiliary Joint with Post None

How does your Auxiliary use media (websites, social media, etc.) to promote the
Auxiliary and programs?

Newsletter

Does your auxiliary send a monthly or quarterly newsletter to each of the members?
If so, feel free to send a copy.

How does your auxiliary distribute the newsletter (mail, email, other)?

MALTA and Trainings
Did you utilize any of the Historian materials / media resources available in MALTA
Member Resources? If yes, which ones and how?

Did your auxiliary host any how to trainings to educate your members on MALTA, email,
navigate Facebook or other social media?
If yes, what trainings were held and when?

Did your auxiliary participate in any how-to trainings held by Department Historian to
learn more about MALTA, email, navigate Facebook or other social media?

Legacy Auxiliary Member Video
Did your Auxiliary complete any 3-5 minute video interviews of VFW Auxiliary legacy
(longtime active) member and submit to the Department Chairman?

Year End Report due by April 15, 2024
Email: rseebergerauxviw@gmail.com
Complete form online - https://forms.microsoft.com/r/QPY13UJaF3
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